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Twenty Alton Little Theater (ALT) members pitched in with the City-wide Clean up 
sponsored by the Alton Beautification and Clean City Committee(ABCCC) on Saturday, 
September 14th. Theater members were recruited by Alderwoman Carolyn MacAfee 
and were glad to support the effort to enhance the area around Elm, North Henry and 
20th Streets, a route often taken by travelers coming to Alton Little Theater for 
productions. The Theater is currently showcasing the delightful Musical, THE 
DROWSEY CHAPERONE, through September 22nd. Call 462-6562 for Reservations.


